
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Letter of Condolence  September 28, 2009 
 
 
To 
Professor Dimitrios Kyriakidis 
Director of the National Hellenic Research Foundation  
Athens, Greece 
 
 
 
Dear Professor Kyriakidis, 
 
We are writing to extend our deepest sympathies concerning the passing away of Honorary 
Professor Constantine Sekeris. We were indeed shocked to hear the sudden death of prof. 
Constantine Sekeris.  
 
It's a pity that such eminent scientist and researcher have passed away. To remind, one of his 
latest professional excellence and efforts was the promotion/driving force of the bilateral 
collaboration- in the areas of Medical and Life Science research- between the National 
Hellenic Research Foundation and the Swedish Örebro University. 
 
The members of the Biomedicine Research Committee, Division of Clinical Medicine, 
School of Health and Medical Sciences, Örebro University, Sweden, offers the deepest 
sympathy for his loss to his family and to the members of The National Hellenic Research 
Foundation. We shall forever remember him as an outstanding personality and as a friend of 
Örebro University. 
 
 
 
Nikolaos Venizelos Med Dr, Assoc. Professor 
Chairman of the Board of Biomedicine Research Committee 
 
Allan Sirsjö, Med Dr, Professor 
Head Research Advisor of Division of Clinical Medicine  
 
Siw Lunander 
Director of Division of Clinical Medicine  
School of Health and Medical Sciences, Örebro University, Sweden 
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